
	
  
	
   	
  

July 2, 2013 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ms. Jodi Bair  
Director, Utilities Department 
Mr. John Williams  
Director, Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: In re the Application of Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. for Approval of an 
Alternative Rate Plan for Continuation of Its Distribution Replacement Rider, 
Case No. 13-1571-GA-ALT 

Dear Ms. Bair and Mr. Williams: 

 Pursuant to Rule 4901:1-19-05(A), Ohio Administrative Code, Vectren Energy Delivery 
of Ohio, Inc. (“VEDO”) hereby formally notifies Commission Staff of VEDO’s intent to file an 
application for approval of an alternative rate plan under R.C. 4929.05.  The application will 
request approval for VEDO to extend and adjust the scope of the Distribution Replacement Rider 
(“DRR”) approved in Case No. 07-1081-GA-ALT.  VEDO intends to file its application no 
earlier than 30 calendar days from the date of this letter. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Gregory L. Williams   
Gregory L. Williams, Esq. 

One of the attorneys for 
Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. 

 

 

 

cc: Parties to Case No. 07-1081-GA-ALT via electronic mail 
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